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Katrina Zantiotis-Linton

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - 
Department of Planning and Environment 
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 22 December 2020 11:50 AM
To: DPE PSVC Illawarra Mailbox
Subject: Draft Illawarra Shoalhaven Regional Plan 2041 - Submission

Submitted on Thu, 17/12/2020 - 08:43 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Submission Type 
I am making a personal submission 
 

Name 

First name 
Bernard 
 
Last name 
O'Bree 
I would like my submission to remain confidential 
No 
 

Info 

Email 
bpobree@outlook.com 
 
Suburb/Town & Postcode 
Kiama Heights 2533 
Submission 
“Strategy 5.1 is aimed at creating and enhancing green and open spaces. Kiama Heights has the least open green spaces in the 
Kiama Municipality and the little we have is under threat. It is crucial that the parkland at 85 Attunga Ave is retained and that other 
options for creating open spaces and parkland are investigated and acted on. 
 
Kiama Heights is a rapidly growing community and many young families are moving to the area. It is also being rapidly developed 
with housing estates being built all around. It is also a key area in the tourist industry with a number of short term rental 
accommodation options in the locality. This contributes greatly to the economy of Kiama but will start to pall as both a tourist 
destination and a desirable place to rear a family if its community amenity is degraded by loss of existing green and open space. 
 
I urge Kiama Council and the implementation team for the regional plan to commit to retaining and expanding green spaces in 
Kiama Heights.” 
 
How did you hear about this? 
Other media outlet 
 
I agree to the above statement 
Yes 
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